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President's New Year Message

January 01, 2020

Dear Team,

2020 is set to be an exciting year for Sagicor Group Jamaica, as we celebrate a milestone ‘golden’ 50t anniversary on
June 1. As we reflect on our journey, which began with a dream of our Founder and Director Emeritus, Honourable R.
Danny Williams, and the rich history we have inherited over the past five decades, the Sagicor family is tremendously
happy. We beam with pride and joy to be a part of such an iconic legacy of great leaders and team members who
have impacted so many lives positively over the many years. Many have contributed to the great company we are

today.

On behalf of the entire Sagicor Board of Directors, Executive Management and Team, | want to say ‘Thank You'
Jamaica for making us #SagicorStrong for 50 years. We look forward to your continued support for the next 50 years

and beyond as we commit to improving the lives of the people in the communities in which we operate.

Chris Zacca
President & CEO

Sagicor Group Jamaica


https://www.sagicor.com/en-JM

